TOWN OF STONINGTON

Department of Police Services

J. DARREN STEWART, Chief of Police

June 29, 2012

Police Commissioners Association of Connecticut
P.O. Box 22
Stratford, CT 06615

Dear Police Commissioners Association of Connecticut:

I would like to thank everyone at the Police Commissioners
Association of Connecticut for all their work and for making the
Distinguished Chief’s Dinner such a special night. It will certainly be one of
the highlights of my career to have been recognized by your organization
for the work done here in Stonington. I am also deeply honored that a
scholarship in my name was established for a deserving college student. 1
continue to advocate for higher education in our profession and this
scholarship is something very special. Thank you again for everything and
making a special night for my family, friends, Police Commission,

Respectfully;

community members, and I.
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Chief J. Darren Stewart
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CC Board of Police Commissioners

173 South Broad Street Telephone 860-599-4411
Pawcatuck, CT 06379 Fax Administrative 860-599-7533



